
Happy Holidays!

From Eben & Roy

1994 In Review

For once I'm actually getting this card put together early, so I only 
have 11 months of 1994 on which to report.  I'm still in graduate 
school, a situation I hope to remedy some time in 1995.  By this 
time next year, I should be telling you where in the country I 
found a job.  Academic highlights of the year include presenting 
a paper at an April conference in Boston, and serving on a panel 
at a workshop in England.  Much work lies ahead for the coming 
year, but the goal seems finally in sight!

Roy has had his best year in some time.  He finally seems 
completely over the surgery he underwent in 1992.  We went to 
several dressage shows, and received scores in the 60% range 
(quite respectable for a 25 year old horse).  We also got dressed 
up for a medieval re-enactment, as evidenced by the cover of 
this card.

My address remains the same for the rest of my time in Madison:

1220 Drake Street, Madison, WI 53715-1630, (608) 257-6028

May  light surround you 
through the darkest part of 

the year!


